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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

Baccalaureate:  If you are interested in representing your senior class at Baccalaureate, please sign up in the main office.  There will be a meeting in the Strahl Theater after school next week on either Wednesday or Thursday.  See Casey Pepin or Miriam Lavey for more information.

Attention class of 2016! It's that time of year to consider officer elections for next school year. Who will represent your class? If you're interested in running for class officer see Mrs. Paulus to pick up an application. Voting will take place in May.

Students: A free Hunter Education course will be held in Rudyard on May 21-22. A free ATV/ORV Safety class will be in Kincheloe on May 10th. If you are interested in either of these classes, the information is in the Counseling office window.

Attention Seniors:   If you haven’t signed up for the senior party yet, please do so in the main office.  If you are not signed up in advance, you can not attend.  

There will be a coin drive in the cafeteria again today for the homeless of Chippewa County in conjunction with Community Action.  Please consider donating some spare change to this 

Segment II Drivers Ed will begin on April 29th.  It runs for three consecutive days from 3:15 – 5:15 each day in room 255.  You are required to have had your Segment I certificate for 90 days and have driven for 30 hours with a licensed driver.  If you took Segment I elsewhere there is a $60.00 fee prior to the beginning of class.  The final Segment II class will begin on May 27th.  If you have any questions, please contact the main office.
 

Lunch:    Super Nachos with Ground Beef, Whole Grain Pizza, Ham & Cheese on Whole Grain Wrap

Sides:    Refried Beans, Lettuce & Tomato, Chilled Mixed Fruit
